
University Council on Teaching 

Meeting Minutes of Thursday March 2, 2017 

CTE Innovation Lab 
12:30 PM -1:45 PM 

Commenced @ 12:35pm 

 

TAM and TAME grants 

• As they are now, the CTE’s cohort groups seem to do more for teaching excellence than 



• Shaylonda will send Billy and Jeff samples of progress reports used on other grants and 

the UCT will get back to her with feedback on what questions or edits they would like on 

the progress reports. 

- This will also include deadlines of how long after the project would this final report 

be required etc. 

• In addition to the progress reports, please contact Jeff with any additional ideas about 

changes to the TAM and TAME grants. 

 

Redistribution of some money from UCT to CTE 

• Currently, after cohorts and other people resources offered, the CTE has no money 

available in their budget to pass through to faculty. 

• Perhaps the CTE can ask for funding for both the cohorts and the villa in their budget 

proposal. 

• Funding for cohorts cannot exceed that of the grants. 

• Since remaining funds from the grant budget cannot simply be allocated to the CTE, 

more TAM and TAME grants should be given out to fulfill the full $100,000 budget.  

• A vote was cast for transferring that the remaining $50,000 of the $150,000 UCT budget 

to the CTE. 

- The UCT voted unanimously in favor of the motion to transfer the remaining 

$50,000. 

 

Adopting a Universal Contract for Independent Studies 

• 


